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The nomination process is closed as of today, April 3, 2009.   
The Faculty Assembly nominees are: 
President-Beverly Warde 
Vice-President-Meredith Mountford 
Secretary-Philomena Marinaccio 
Archivist-Susannah Brown and Connie Keintz 
The University Senate nominees are: 
Susannah Brown, Joe Furner, Peggy Goldstein, Joan Lindgren, and Rangasamy 
Ramasamy 
Results will be shared at the April 17, Faculty Assembly meeting. 

�x P&T process 
Dr. Maslin-Ostrowski will discuss the process that the Provost has requested in 
changing the P&T process.  Each department’s COE P&T representative will 
report out 
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Dr. Peluso reported that Counselor Education is going through the reaccreditation 
process and the report they have received is very positive.  Counselor Education is 
looking to add a Doctoral program, 
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Dr. Diaz reported that Dr. Joan Friedenberg and Dr. Hanizah Zainuddin have 
completed a Masters in TESOL that was approved at the last Faculty Senate.  It still 
needs to go before the Board of Trustees.  The Department of Curriculum, Culture, 
and Educational Inquiry have also completed EDF 2600 Education for Global 
Citizenship and it is currently in Undergraduate Curriculum Committee.  
 

Discussion of Possible I tems/Priorities for April 17 , 2009 FA Meeting 
Dr. Mountford suggested we welcome and congratulate Dean Valerie Bristor on 
her new position. 

 
�x Identify Agenda Items and Dean’s Talking Point: 

What are the Dean’s priorities and goals for the college? 
What is the Dean’s stance on research? 
What are the Dean’s priorities for next year, and if she sees any problems in the 
coming year.  
 

The meeting was adjourned by President Warde at 11:35 a.m. 
Submitted by, 
Ernest Andrew Brewer 
Secretary, Faculty Assembly 


